----- Original Message ----- 

From: Paola Frondoni 

To: h.aoki@shiatsu.ac.jp 

Sent: Sunday, September 25, 2005 2:23 PM

Subject: Tokujiro Namikoshi Sensei

Five years after Master Tokujiro Namikoshi passed away, we remember him with emotion, gratefulness and immeasurable admiration for his precious teaching.

We'll remember officially Tokujiro Sensei again, on the 8th october, at the beginning of the next A.P.I.S. Shiatsu Course.

                              Roberto Taverna 

and the whole Associazione Professionale Italiana Shiatsu

